
 

 
 

 
 

PORT CIRCULAR 2 OF 2015 
 
 
To:   All Staff 
 
From: Commodore Bob Sanguinetti, CEO and Captain of the Port  
 
Date: 20 May 2015 
 
Re: Long Service / Outstanding Work Awards 

 
Dear All 
 
Please find attached a new initiative to recognise long service and outstanding work, which is self 
explanatory and which will come into force with immediate effect. 
 
 
 

 
 
COMMODORE BOB SANGUINETTI 

CEO AND CAPTAIN OF THE PORT 


